
Community Meeting to Discuss 2016 Flood 
Recovery and CDBG-DR Infrastructure Funding 

 

 

On April 17 to 30, 2016 and May 22, 2016 to June 24, 2016, Harris County sustained 
significant damage from two major flooding events that resulted from severe storms and 
flooding. As a result, both flooding events were Presidentially Declared as Disasters in Harris 
County. U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development has allocated the State of Texas 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG-DR) funding for 2016 disaster recovery. The 
Texas General Land Office (GLO) is the CDBG-DR administrator of the State’s allocation. The 
amount allocated to Harris County by the GLO is $19,044,584 for infrastructure projects, such 
as drainage system improvements.    

Harris County Precinct Three is hosting a meeting and seeking community input on damage, 
unmet needs and possible projects to address damage from the 2016 Presidentially declared 
disasters. The community meeting will occur at the following:  

Cypress Bible Church (Cabin A102) 

11711 Cypress North Houston Rd., Cypress, Texas 77429  

February 20, 2018 

4:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

Harris County Precinct Three will provide for reasonable accommodations for persons 
attending the function. Requests from persons needing assistance to attend the meeting 
should be received by Kirby Beck 24-hours prior to the function. The meeting will be conducted 
in English and Spanish, requests for additional language interpreters or other special 
communication needs should be made at least 48-hours prior to a function. Please call 713-
274-3161 or email KBeck@pct3.com for assistance or additional information about this 
posting.  


